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Hall Estill, Oklahoma’s leading law firm, is pleased to welcome two new associates. With offices located in
Oklahoma City, Tulsa, Denver, and Northwest Arkansas, Hall Estill remains committed to its legacy of
seeking top talent to serve its clients.

“Our firm is excited to welcome our newest associates to the Oklahoma City office, each of whom brings
distinct skills and a strong commitment to the practice,” stated Steve Ray, Managing Partner at Hall Estill.
“We are confident they will be outstanding colleagues and provide excellent representation.”

New Associates:

Kyle Ashpole is an associate with a focus area in the corporate services and banking practices. Ashpole also
has experience working with state and local taxes, renewable energy, and oil and gas companies. He
received a B.B.A in Accounting from Oklahoma Christian University in 2015 and earned his J.D. from the
Oklahoma City University School of Law in 2022.

Quinn Weedon is an associate in the firm’s litigation practice. Before joining Hall Estill, she served three
years as a term law clerk to District Judge Charles B. Goodwin in the U.S. District Court for the Western
District of Oklahoma. Quinn graduated, summa cum laude, with her B.A. in English from Oklahoma City
University in 2017 and earned her J.D. from the University of Oklahoma College of Law in 2021. During law
school, Quinn worked as a licensed legal intern for the Norman City Attorney’s Office where she
prosecuted municipal charges and assisted the office in a range of governmental and litigation matters
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